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Invitation to Institute of African Studies Staff Seminar Series 

This is to inform and invite the University community to the second edition of the resuscitated 

Institute of African Studies Staff Seminar Series. The resuscitation has been made possible 

through an initiative of counterpart funding between the Institute of African Studies, University 

of Ibadan, Ibadan, Nigeria and the Council for the Development of Social Science Research in 

Africa (CODESRIA), Dakar, Senegal.  

The third edition of the bi-monthly series will be delivered by Professor Olanike K. Adeyemo, 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research, Innovation & Strategic Partnerships). The lecture is entitled 

“Integrating the 21st-Century University into a Knowledge Society through Research, 

Innovation and Strategic Partnerships”.  

It will be delivered under the distinguished chairmanship of Emeritus Prof Ayo Banjo, FNAL, 

former Vice-Chancellor, University of Ibadan and current Chairman of the Board of the National 

Universities Commission (NUC).  

The lecture is scheduled to hold as follows: 

Date:        Wednesday, 19 September, 2018 

Time:        11.00am 

Venue:        Trenchard Hall 

All are cordially invited. 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar  
 

 


